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DECEMBER 2, 2011 

PORTLAND, Ore.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Standard Insurance Company (“The Standard”) announced today the 

release of a white paper, titled The Future of Absence and Disability Management, that addresses three major 

employee absence and productivity challenges faced by employers. Employers will learn how to address and solve 

these issues by integrating three key practices that change the way they manage absence and disability in the 
workplace. 

 

This article is available to subscribed users to InsuranceBroadcasting.com. 
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Click here for online version.                  For internal use only. Reprints available for purchase. 
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